
 
 

 

February 17, 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Central Catholic would like to take this opportunity to update you on options for tuition 
payment for the 2022-2023 school year. 
 
We will continue with 2 tuition payment options: 

Option 1- Pay tuition in full. 
Option 2- Enroll in a tuition financing program.   

 
Due to changes proposed to tuition loans by our current provider, it is in Central Catholic’s best 
interest to utilize another lending institution for tuition financing needs.  
 
We are pleased to be partnering with Synergy Bank for the 2022-2023 Tuition Bank Loans. 
Synergy Bank is servicing several schools in the diocese with tuition financing.  This community 
bank will provide a 9.5% interest rate, maximum 11-month financing, and a loan origination fee 
of $25.00.   
 
More details about tuition financing are listed in the provided attachment. 
 
If you are applying for tuition assistance through the elementary school or FACTS for the high 
school, this MUST be completed by Friday, March 11. 
 
Loan submissions for Synergy Bank are to be submitted to Sherry Boagni or Phyllis Jensen by 
April 1. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 
 
Peace and blessings, 
 
Pete Boudreaux  
Amanda Talbot 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 


